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Below is information provided by GHS Principal Tom Rogers in response to a question asked by a Board 
member at the December 12, 2011 Board of Education meeting. 
 

Here are some numbers we were able to obtain from teachers 
who have taken recent trips.  There have been Social Studies 
trips and Foreign Language trips over the last several years. 
 
Social Studies 
2007- 22 students 
2009 - 24 students 
2011 - 20 students 
2012 - 17 students committed 
 
Foreign Language 
2009 - 9 students 
2010 - 9 students 
2011 - 8 students 
 
I believe this answers the question that was asked at the last 
Board meeting.  Please let me know if more information is 
needed. 
 
  Tom Rogers, GHS Principal 
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